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With this week's announcement that residence halls will close as of Saturday, March 21,
please see important information below concerning student employment:

e All forms of student employment will be suspended as of March
21, EXCEPT for those who are directed by their supervisors to work remotely or to
help maintain core services on campus.

o Graduate Assistants who cannot work remotely will still retain the
scholarship associated with their positions.

e Students who are currently interning for academic credit will be provided remote
project work to ensure that they can complete their requirements for the semester.
Some employers are prepared for student interns to work from home. For those who
cannot, faculty will provide projects as needed on a case-by-case basis.

At this time, campus remains open to faculty, professional staff and other employees.
However, this remains a fluid situation and additional guidance will be provided as the
situation requires. Employees interested in working remotely should continue to contact
their supervisor to determine what is appropriate for their circumstances.

Check out answers to frequently asked questions or reach out to the employee
services team at +1 561-237-7290 for assistance.
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